
            S2 Spring Newsletter 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

A big welcome back to everyone after 

the Christmas holidays.  Hopefully 

everyone had a lovely break and Santa 

was good to you.  Thank you all for your 

kind gifts. 

 

Coffee Morning 
This term our coffee morning will be on Friday 7th 

February 

Spring Term Curriculum 

History 

We will be starting our work on The Vikings – 

the children will be developing their 

independent research skills. 

Science 

This half term we will be studying ‘Sound’ – 

looking at how sound travels and how we hear 

sound. 

Computing 

This will involve using Code Studio – the 

children will develop their skills within a range 

of programming platforms. 

Art 

We are linking our work in Art to our 

Geography topic. We will be looking at ways in 

which we can improve our environment. 

Reading 

As always we will be encouraging the children 

to read a wide range of challenging texts and 

know that we can rely on your support at 

home with this! 

 

ENGLISH TERM 

This term we will be focusing on grammar, punctuation and 

spelling.  

English Week 

This will take place week commencing 25/02/18 

Monday       -   House English 

Tuesday           -   English Spelling Bee 

Friday  -   Harry Potter Day 

 

Now is the time to have a look through your bookshelves -  if 

you have any books that you no longer want to keep, please 

donate them to the school library. 

Important Dates 

Fri 11/01 – Club Registration 

Mon 014/01 – House Swimming 

Fri 25/01 – ‘Danceathon’ (for NSPCC) 

Thurs 17/01 – S2 Information Evening – 6:00 for 6:30pm 

Fri  15/02 – Bring and Buy Sale 

Tues 19/03 and Weds 20/03 -  Parents’ Evening 

Thurs 21/03 and Fri 22/03 – Festival of Dance. 

 
S2 Parents’ Information Evening 

Thursday 17th January at 6:30 pm in the Hall 

An opportunity to find out more about life in S2.  There will be 

information on group work, our trip to Downe, portfolios and 

our upcoming Parents’ Evening. 

 


